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Meeting Notice 
 

Joint Performance Review Committee 
of the 

ARKANSAS GENERAL ASSEMBLY 
Friday, October 30, 2009 at 1:30 p.m. 

Saturday, October 31, 2009 at 9:30 a.m. 
Embassy Suites Hotel 

Rogers, Arkansas  72758 
 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
Sen. Denny Altes, Chair 
Sen. Jack Crumbly, Vice Chair 
Sen. Terry Smith     
Sen. Barbara Horn     
Sen. Bob Johnson     
Sen. John Paul Capps     
Sen. Bobby Glover     
Sen. Bill Pritchard     
Sen. Cecile Bledsoe     
Sen. David Wyatt     

 
Rep. Lindsley Smith, Chair 
Rep. Dan Greenberg, Vice Chair 
Rep. Bill Abernathy     
Rep. Nancy Duffy Blount     
Rep. Beverly Pyle     
Rep. Dawn Creekmore     
Rep. Ray Kidd     
Rep. Billy Gaskill     
Rep. David "Bubba" Powers     
Rep. Buddy Lovell     

 
Rep. Ed Garner     
Rep. Bryan King     
Rep. Clark Hall     
Rep. Tracy Pennartz     
Rep. Debra Hobbs     
Rep. Uvalde Lindsey     
Rep. Monty Betts     
Rep. Davy Carter     
Rep. Tiffany Rogers     
Rep. John Edwards     

 
   

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

The Joint Performance Review Committee will meet Friday, October 30 at 1:30 p.m. and Saturday, October 
31 at 9:30 a.m. in Rogers, Arkansas.  Numerous water issues will be discussed including water quality at 
Beaver Lake, storage of contaminated frac water from Fayetteville Shale drilling sites, excess nutrients in the 
Illinois River and the Illinois River Watershed Arkansas Conservation Reserve Enhancement Program (CREP).  
Agendas, driving directions, and a complete itinerary will follow at a later date. 

A block of rooms has been reserved under “JPR Committee” for the nights of Oct. 30 and 31 at the Embassy 
Suites Hotel in Rogers.  The legislative rate is $99 per night.  The hotel’s number is 1-479-254-8400.  Please 
make your room reservations as soon as possible.  These dates are also the homecoming game for the 
University of Arkansas, which is being played in Fayetteville.  Tickets to the game are available at $45 per 
person.  A block of seats is available for legislators to sit together.  If you need football tickets, please call me. 

For questions or additional information, please contact me at karenh@arkleg.state.ar.us or at (501) 537-9167. 

Sincerely,  Karen Holliday, JPR Committee Staff 

mailto:karenh@arkleg.state.ar.us


 
 
 
 


